
Contact details 

Rector:     Revd. Mark Lucas:  Tel:  01536 628501   Mob: 07788100757  

        E-mail: rector@stbots.church 

Youth:     Revd. Andy Clark    Tel:  01536 660363      E-mail: youth@stbots.church 

Children:  Revd. Andy Clark Mob: 07590617738   E-mail: youth@stbots.church 

Wardens: Peter Jackson: Tel: 01536  514284  E-mail: peter@curlycoats.me.uk 

     Ken Ansdell:  Tel: 01536  392553  E-mail: ken.ansdell@ntlworld.com 

Office:     Tel: 01536 414052  E-mail: admin@stbots.church (Opening Hours Mon - Thursday 

        9:00am - 1:00pm.) 

What’s happening next week? 

• Monday 23rd July 

1:00pm  Staff meeting 

7:30pm  Bell ringers 

7:30pm  18-30s 

• Tuesday 24th July 

• Wednesday 25th July 

• Thursday 26th July 

10:30am - 12:00pm Firm Foundations 

• Friday 27th July 

11:00am  Wedding of Daniel 

   Leverton & Kirsty 

   Hill 

Services at St Botolph’s 

Sunday 29th July 

 10:00am All Age Service 

6:30pm Holy Communion 

Saturday Hour of Prayer 

Will continue on the first Saturday of the 
month from 9:00am to 10:00am in the  
Panelled Room of Church House. 
• 4th August 
• 1st September 

Email Addresses 

Church email addresses are now as follows: 

Mark - rector@stbots.church 

Andy - youth@stbots.church 

Office - admin@stbots.church 

The old email addresses for Mark & Andy 

will still work. 

Diocesan Events 

Details of more diocesan events can be 

found at: 

www.peterborough-diocese.org.uk/events 

Bexley Phoenix Choir 

Concert 

Directed by John MacKenzie  

Accompanied by Christine Diggens  

Friday August 17th - 7.30pm 

Holy Trinity, Rothwell! 

Squires Hill, Rothwell, NN14 6BQ 

Free Admission - Refreshments 

Come and hear this vibrant Young Choir 

from South-East London 

 

 

 

 

St Botolph’s Church  
Family News 

22nd July 2018 
Eighth Sunday after Trinity 

  

  

 

“God spoke to Moses and said to him, 

‘I am the LORD.’ “ 

Exodus 6:2 

Services 22nd July 

9:15am Morning Service 

 Exodus 5:22 - 6:5  p48 

11:00am Morning Service 

 Exodus 5:22 - 6:5  p48 

6:30pm Evening Service 

 Revelation 18   p1038 

Summer Services at St Bots 

As in previous years, morning summer services will differ from the normal timings. 

The 9:15am & 11:00am services will be replaced by a single All Age service at 10:00am. This 

begins on Sunday 29th July and continues up to and including 9th September, (to  

accommodate church weekend). There will NOT be an 8am Holy Communion in August and 

there will be no evening service on 9th September. 

Request for Qualified 1st Aiders 

Andy is seeking qualified 1st Aider volunteers 

who would be prepared to occasionally  

attend youth events such as fireworks and 

“Pool Party & BBQ”. 

Diocesan health & safety rules stipulate this 

as necessary. 

If you are able to assist 

please contact Andy or 

Paul in the office. 

Make & Play 

Make & Play need more helpers. 

As you know M&P is on Tuesday  

mornings from 9:30am to 11am during 

term time and is entirely run by  

volunteers. 

The new term begins on September 11th. 

If you could contribute a couple of hours 

on a Tuesday morning that would be  

really helpful. 

If you would like more information please 

speak with Helen Clayton. 

Refreshments  

P 
lease join us for refreshments which will be served today after the 9:15am  

service in Church House. If you are new to St Botolph’s please join us for coffee 

so we can get to know you better by chatting over a cuppa. Squash is 

also available. 



Praying For the Persecuted Church 

https://www.opendoorsuk.org 

https://releaseinternational.org 

http://www.csw.org.uk 

Concert by Stuart Townend 

  

Stuart Townend and Band Courage Tour 

2018. 

Tour opens at Wellingborough URC on  

Tuesday 18 September at 7.30pm. 

Tickets : £15 available from 18th June by 

contacting:  

Website : wellingboroughurc.org.uk 

Email : wellingboroughurc@hotmail.com 

Tel : 01933 278137 
www.stbots.church 

GAFCON 

 

Mark's talk about GAFCON isn't available on 

the website. If you would like a copy please 

contact church office.. 

Copies of the GAFCON documents are  

available in church and on 

www.stbots.church/ 

Click on Documents/Resources 

Piano Recital - Jill Crossland 

At St & St Paul on Sunday 29th July at 

3pm. Free admission , retiring collection. 

Bach, Scarlatti, Beethoven & Chopin. 

Jill is a highly acclaimed concert pianist. 

She has performed at London’s Wigmore 

Hall, the South Bank & Vienna  

Konzerthaus, also live on Radio 3. 

St. Botolph’s Visiting Team 

Please let one of our visiting team know if 

there is anyone you think would  

appreciate a visit. 

Alice Spence - 726291 

Kate Curnock - 484555  

Nancy Williams - 516133 

Gloria Smith - 723193 

Clergy Rest Days w/c 23rd July 

Mark Lucas - Friday 

Andy Clark - Saturday 

Help us to enfold our church family with  

prayer. Please pray for these people  this 

week: 

 

• June Eastwood & family 

• Heather & Don Cash 

• Graham Bell 

• Sandy Frost 

• Elaine & Roger Walker 

• Steve Dawson 

• Paul and Rachel Samways 

• Pat Thomas 

• Ron & Christine Eyre 

• Bob Hart 

Foodbank Appeal 

S 
upplies at the foodbank are low at 

present, which is often the case at 

this time of year, but demand  

remains high. 

During the school summer holidays, families 

with children on free school meals need the 

support the foodbank can give. This tends to 

increase demand further. 

Please donate food if you can over the next 

few weeks. 

Please prioritise sugar, long-life milk, canned 

food i.e.  fish, meat & vegetables, baked 

beans etc. 

Donations can be left in church. The  

collection point is now in the tower area. 

Alternatively deliver direct to Praise  

Community Church, Alexander St, Kettering. 

Tues & Weds 9:30-12:30 & Thurs 7:30pm - 

9:00pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PCC Summary of Meeting  

On 

25th June 2018 

• Mark demonstrated Microsoft 

Teams which is being used by the 

PCC to access documents. 

• Finance - A slight surplus is forecast 

for the year, which is largely due to a 

generous gift. 

• Fabric– Rob Cowan was thanked for 

the work he has done around 

Church House. 

A church cleaning and tidying day is 

planned for August. 

4 new tables have been purchased 

for Church House. 

• Mission - There hasn’t been a  

Mission Task Group meeting since 

the last PCC. 

• Evangelism - The task group  

reported on the recent morning at 

the Frontier Centre where the focus 

was on getting to grips with  

personal evangelism. The morning 

had proved very useful. 

https://www.opendoorsuk.org
https://releaseinternational.org
mailto:wellingboroughurc@hotmail.com

